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April 12th, 2021 

 

Will Seuffert 

Executive Secretary 

Minnesota  Public Utilities Commission 

121 Seventh Place, Suite 350 

St. Paul, MN 55101-2147 

 

 

Re: In the Matter of  Reply Comments of Federated Telephone Company RDOF ETC 

application  MPUC Docket No.  21-86 and Docket No. 21-81 

 

Dear Mr. Seuffert: 

 

Attached please find the Reply Comments of Federated Telephone Company. 

 

 

Please contact the undersigned if further information is needed at 651-621-8306. 

 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Mary T. Buley 

Mary T. Buley 

Consultant for Federated Telephone Company 
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